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Consumer Product Safety Improvement Act 
Compliance Program 

Dear Customers, 
 
J. America Wholesale Blanks  has a comprehensive program to ensure products manufactured 
by and for our company comply with The Consumer Product Safety Improvement Act of 2008 
(“CPSIA”). Our CPSIA program includes testing for all CPSC-regulated standards applicable to 
our products, including: 
 

• CPSIA – Section 101, Lead Content and Lead in Substrates 
• 16 CFR 1303 – Lead in Paint and Surface Coatings 
• 16 CFR 1610 – Flammability of Clothing Textiles 

 
Since the CPSIA took effect, the CPSC has issued clarifications, proposed regulations and 
stays of enforcement, leaving certain CPSIA enforcement and implementation questions 
unresolved. The stay of enforcement as to third party lab testing requirements and GCC 
requirements for flammability, for children’s apparel and sleepwear, is scheduled to expire on 
November 16, 2010. The stay of enforcement of third party lab testing and GCC requirements 
for the Lead Substrates standard is set to expire February 10, 2011. A General Conformity 
Certificate (“GCC”) will be issued, upon request, for the Lead in Paint and Surface Coatings 
standard, and we will issue GCCs for other applicable standards once the stay of enforcement 
is lifted as to them. We will continue to provide a Continuing Guaranty of Compliance with the 
Flammable Fabrics Act to you upon request, for general wearing apparel. 
 
Though some CPSIA issues remain open, we want to assure you that we are going forward with 
our compliance program, and that we have a comprehensive reasonable testing program in 
place. As part of our ongoing CPSIA compliance program, we are: 
 

1) providing a Continuing Certification of Conformity Under the Consumer Product Safety 
Improvement Act, for general wearing apparel; 

2) providing the following email contact for questions you may have about our CPSIA 
program: CSREP@j-america.com. You may also call Customer Service at (517) 521-
1105. 

 
Please be advised that any information we provide are for the finished products that we sell. If a 
blank product we sell is later decorated by a third party, our testing and certifications will not 
apply to the decoration. 
 
We will continue to monitor CPSIA developments and to make any necessary adjustments to 
our program, in order to comply with any CPSC rules as they become law. If you have any 
questions about our program, please contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeff Fenech 
J. America, Inc. 
April 3, 2017 


